
NOTICE THAT THE REGULAR 
MAYOR AND COUNCIL MEETING OF DECEMBER 21, 2022 

 OF THE BOROUGH OF WOODCLIFF LAKE 
HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 22, 2022 

7:00 PM  
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular Mayor and Council meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 
21, 2022 has been rescheduled for Thursday, December 22, 2022 commencing at 7:00 PM.  The meeting 
will be held at Borough Hall, 188 Pascack Road, Woodcliff Lake, New Jersey.     
 
DUE TO THE COVID-19 VIRUS, THIS MEETING WILL BE A VIRTUAL MEETING AND THE PUBLIC WILL NOT 
BE ALLOWED TO ATTEND.  YOU CAN EMAIL COMMENTS TO OUR BOROUGH CLERK UNTIL 12:00 PM 
ON DECEMBER 22, 2022 AT CLERK@WCLNJ.COM AND YOUR COMMENT WILL BE PLACED INTO THE 
RECORD.       
 
THE PUBLIC WILL BE ABLE TO ACCESS THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL MEETING THROUGH ZOOM.  
DETAILED GUIDELINES TO ACCESS ZOOM WILL BE POSTED ON THE BOROUGH WEBSITE WITHIN 48 
HOURS OF THE MEETING. 
 
 
Dated:  November 30, 2022 
 
Deborah Dakin, RMC, CMR 
Borough Clerk  
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